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This conference is on collective worship and religious observance in UK schools. The aim of the conference is to 
present the conclusions and recommendations of a two-year Arts and Humanities Research Council (AHRC) 
funded research network project, which has examined the law and policy governing collective worship (England, 
Northern Ireland, Wales) and religious observance (Scotland) in schools. In examining the issue of collective 
worship/religious observance, the project has brought together ten scholars from across the UK, with expertise in 
a number of relevant disciplines (eg., education, philosophy, law, spirituality). More details of the research 
project can be found at: http://collectiveschoolworship.com/.  

  

The Network, managed by Dr Alison Mawhinney (Bangor University) and Professor Peter Cumper (University 
of Leicester) has produced a report on collective worship and religious observance, which will made public and 
circulated at the conference.  

  

In addition to the presentation of the Network's findings, the conference – which will be chaired by Lord 
Sutherland of Houndwood – will feature presentations from a number of influential figures from the UK and 
overseas. Confirmed speakers in this regard include: the UN Special Rapporteur on Freedom of Religion and 
Belief, Professor Heiner Bielefeldt; the sociologist of religion, Professor Linda Woodhead (Lancaster 
University); the Professor of Theology and Education, Mary Elizabeth Moore (Boston University); and the 
Professor of Education, Geir Skeie (Stockholm University).  

  

The conference will be held in Leicester, at the University of Leicester's main conference centre, College Court, 
10:00-16:00 (http://collegecourt.co.uk/). It is free but, owing to limited places, admittance can only be granted to 
those who have registered for it beforehand. For registration please contact Ms Teresa Rowe, the Event's Co-
ordinator, at teresa.rowe@le.ac.uk 
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Gall y neges e-bost hon, ac unrhyw atodiadau a anfonwyd gyda hi, gynnwys deunydd cyfrinachol ac wedi eu 
bwriadu i'w defnyddio'n unig gan y sawl y cawsant eu cyfeirio ato (atynt). Os ydych wedi derbyn y neges e-bost 
hon trwy gamgymeriad, rhowch wybod i'r anfonwr ar unwaith a dilewch y neges. Os na fwriadwyd anfon y 



neges atoch chi, rhaid i chi beidio a defnyddio, cadw neu ddatgelu unrhyw wybodaeth a gynhwysir ynddi. Mae 
unrhyw farn neu safbwynt yn eiddo i'r sawl a'i hanfonodd yn unig ac nid yw o anghenraid yn cynrychioli barn 
Prifysgol Bangor. Nid yw Prifysgol Bangor yn gwarantu bod y neges e-bost hon neu unrhyw atodiadau yn rhydd 
rhag firysau neu 100% yn ddiogel. Oni bai fod hyn wedi ei ddatgan yn uniongyrchol yn nhestun yr e-bost, nid 
bwriad y neges e-bost hon yw ffurfio contract rhwymol - mae rhestr o lofnodwyr awdurdodedig ar gael o 
Swyddfa Cyllid Prifysgol Bangor. 
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